
 
General Meeting Minutes 

Forest Creek Woman’s Club 
November 13, 2012 

   

President Judy Paulson called the meeting to order at 7:13 p.m. at the home of Kay 
Martin.  

The minutes from the October meeting were read. A motion was made to accept by 
Christine Gray and seconded by Marsha Schwartz.   Motion Passed.  We discussed 
putting the minutes online and bringing a few print copies to the meeting.  

Treasurer's report was read by Patty Boyer Moore, with a beginning balance of $7562.12.   
Ending balance  was $6976.88.  Motion to accept was made by Marsha Schwartz, second 
by Lin Brule.  Motion Passed.  

For Membership, Diana Hueter reported that we have 115 paid members and told us 
about new member Debbie Schaffer.   

Service Project - Joyce Pollacia gave a report for Diane Apprill.  She thanked everyone 
for their contributions; they were greatly appreciated.  Diane spent $575 and has 60 coats, 
27 donated, to give to Bowman Middle School.  Woman's Club raised over $1000 and 
one Bunco group donated $127.  Delivery date to the school is Thursday, November 15.  

Tickets are available for the Social Science Club of Terrell Holiday Home Tour.  

Linda Whelan reported on the Couples Holiday Party to be held December 22 at 7 p.m.  
Tickets are $30 each and the meal includes beer and wine.  

Programs Chair Denise Hogan announced the order of homes for the December 11 
Members' Home Tour.  First, Diana Hueter on Terry Drive, then Linda Lieser on Gary, 
Debbie Berman on Louis and finally Cindy Kuykendall on Louis Drive.    

Joyce thanked the Sunshine Committee for her Get-Well card.  

A motion to adjourn was made at 7:30 p.m. by Glenna Crawford, seconded by Pat Gray.  
Motion passed. The meeting was adjourned.  Denise then introduced Jerry Patillo from 
Phoenix Behavior Consulting who spoke on dog training and demonstrated by teaching 
Kay's dog Rusty to roll over.   

Respectfully submitted, 
Patricia Kempf   


